
Leeds City Council and the Meanwood Valley 

Partnership have been awarded Lottery funding to 

encourage people to discover, celebrate and 

protect the wildlife of the Meanwood Valley.   
 

The Meanwood Valley has long been celebrated as 

a ‘green artery’ in Leeds, bringing rural countryside 

into the heart of the city.  In this green corridor is a 

rich mosaic of habitats and wealth of wildlife, 

including many protected sites and species. 
 

As part of this project we would like to encourage 

local people to join us in setting up a new 

Meanwood Valley Volunteer Rangers group, to 

protect, promote and improve this fantastic green 

corridor, through practical conservation volunteer 

tasks and wildlife surveys. 
 

If you would like to join us to set up the 

Meanwood Valley Volunteer Rangers or would like 

more information then please contact us on:   
 

  t:  0113 336 7554                

  e:  MeanwoodValley.Ranger@leeds.gov.uk 

 MeanwoodValley 

Meanwood Valley Volunteer Rangers 


